
Celebrate your club at Presidents’ Night 

There will be no club meeting at noon this week, because we will
gather later on Thursday to celebrate Presidents’ Night at The

Dunraven. Our gathering will begin at 5:30 p.m. with social time,
followed by a special dinner. The program will begin at 6:45 p.m. We

will thank all members who have served previously as club
presidents, welcome spouses of former members and other special

guests, and present several awards. These include the Legacy
Award, Spirit Award, Distinguished Service Award and Rotarian of the
Year Award. Members of the current club and foundation boards will

be recognized, and next year’s Board will be announced. The
program will culminate with the traditional passing of the gavel from
2020-21 President Bill Solms to 2021-22 President Jim Whiteneck.

 
Thanks to Karol Rinehart for planning this annual event, the first time

our club has met for an in-person event in more than a year.
 

To enter the program by Zoom click on this link to be admitted:
  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/6540829342

 
President Bill Solms will have the ZOOM available from 5 PM to 8

PM.  The Awards Program will start at 6:45 PM.
 

It’s time to celebrate!

Remember to send in your dues
 

2021-22 Annual Membership Dues invoices were delivered via email
on Friday, May 28. This change saves on postage and avoids postal
delivery delays. Check your email for your Annual Dues Statement
and Committee Sign-Up Form. Please return both BEFORE
June 28.
 

Posted by Rita DuChateau

June 10, 2021 Meeting Notes
 

President-Elect Jim Whiteneck called the meeting to order at noon on
Zoom. There were 17 participants. He welcomed everyone and said
that President Bill Solms is traveling to Estes Park from a funeral.

Tara Moenning gave the Invocation on the theme of thankfulness.
Karen Thompson told a short joke about a drummer with three
daughters. Jim Whiteneck led the club in the Pledge of Allegiance.
Karen Thompson introduced Visiting Rotarian Mel Rueppel of the
Sunrise Club and Mike Warren, a friend of the Thompsons, who was
attending his second meeting.

 

Announcements

Presidents’ Night begins at 5:30 on Thursday, June 17.
The Foundation Board will NOT meet at 1:30 on Thursday,
June 17.
Happy Birthday to Larry Williams and Wayne Andersen.
Happy Anniversary to the Austins, Parkers, Solmses, Widrigs,
Slacks, Browns, Overlys and Gordons.
Milt Garret said Jack Overly had been hospitalized again and
expected to return to Good Samaritan on June 11. He
encouraged club members to send an anniversary card to
Jack and Mary, who will celebrate their 67thwedding
anniversary on June 19. (2101 S. Garfield Ave. Apt. 139,
Loveland, CO 80537)
Beth Weisberg announced a Duck Race meeting on
Thursday, June 17 at 2 p.m. Zoom details to follow.
Karol Rinehart said guests at Presidents’ Night who have
been vaccinated do not need to wear masks. She added that
she is hoping to provide a Zoom link for those who want to
attend virtually. Jim congratulated Karol on the expected
turnout of 56 people. 

Program

Rick Taylor shared his philosophy of Endings, the theme of his final
program, through poetry, music, stories and a dream. He posed
relevant questions, including, “How do we make meaning out of our
one life?” and “What needs to end for you and me?” He asked us to
ponder what might be waiting to be born as we move from ending to
new beginning. Jim Whiteneck called Rick’s program “thoughtful and
insightful.” He said he has enjoyed and appreciated his relationship
with Rick Taylor and thanked him for bringing programs to our
meeting for the past five years.

 

Adjournment

After promising that Rick would receive his very own Piece of the
Rock, Jim adjourned the meeting at 12:37 p.m. with the recitation of
the Four-Way Test.

 
Rita DuChateau, scribe 

                       

Posted by Rita DuChateau

Writers, step forward, please
 
The club needs some volunteers to handle publicity, the website and
Facebook page. Thanks to Anne Slack and Dale Bonza, your weekly
newsletter will continue the tradition of excellence.  
 
The Duck Race has found a new publicity person, Leslie Botha of
Loveland. She will handle social media, but may need some help with
writing the articles. 
 
General Publicity for the club: grants, awards, programs,
membership, Golf Tournament, Friendship Card - whatever the board
requests.
 
Club Website- updating, probably best done in conjunction with The
Spoke.
 
Club Facebook Page - updating it with articles on our programs,
club news, interesting items from R.I., photos of community service
projects, etc.
 
Please contact me if you are interested in helping the club with
publicity. raduchateau@gmail.com
 
You've got this!
Rita DuChateau

 

Posted by Beth Weisberg

Hello all Noon Rotary members

We will be holding a meeting for whoever is interested in being on
the 2022 Duck Race Committee, this coming Thursday, June 17, at
2:00 p.m. on Scott’s Zoom. 

Scott’s Zoom link is:  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/ 7985707369A
All are welcome

Anyone who has helped with the Duck Race in the past
Anyone interested in helping with the 2022 Duck Race 

We need to discuss

Whether or not to print letters, send emails, or simply
approach merchants by phone and/or in person when we are
ready to solicit prizes in the spring
What subcommittees we should have (e.g., security,
entertainment, etc.
Who will lead each of those subcommittees
How to respond to a request from the Lyons group to borrow
our ducks for a duck race they are thinking of holding in
August 2022
Any other thoughts or questions you may have concerning
our own Duck Race.  
If anyone has any questions before Thursday, please contact
Beth at weisberg.family@verizon.net.

Quacks in Advance,

Big Duck, Estes Park Duck Race 2022

Grand Lake Summer Clean-Up
 

Sat., June 12 | 9:30 am
Summer Clean-Up

 https://etfadoptafamily.com/spring_clean-up/

Volunteers are needed to help clear lots damaged by the East
Troublesome Fire. This is a Grand Lake Rotary club project in

conjunction with Adopt-A-Family.

Wed., June 16 |  8:30 am to ?? pm
Grand Lake Cemetery

Pre-register by contacting Mandy Hanifen 970-531-6558
or mmhanifen@hotmail.com<mailto:mmhanifen@hotmail.com>

The Mennonite Disaster Services (US & Canada) are providing a
larger chipper, some volunteers, continental breakfast and lunch for
another project.  20 volunteers (pre-registered for the event) need to
show up at 8:30 for safety orientation and we start working at 9am. 
The project for the day is distributing a great deal of chipped material
in designated areas, back filling burnt root holes with dirt, continue
cleaning of monuments, back filling sunken graves. Tools & safety
equipment will be provided, as always if you have your own work
gloves bring them! This will be a day where several different types of
rakes and wheel-barrels are needed, if you can bring these items that
will be helpful. Please make sure your items are marked.
 
Beverly Mendel
District Operations Manager
303-477-0654
office@rotary5450.org<mailto:office@rotary5450.org>

Volunteer for the marathon!
 
Carl Robicheaux is recruiting volunteers to help with the Sunday,
June 20 Estes Park Marathon. Plan to spend part of your Father's
Day helping with this community event.
 
Contact for volunteering to help for the EP Marathon is:
 epmarathonvolunteer@yahoo.com. 
 
Questions? Contact Carl Robicheaux.
 
 

A social gathering at Jim and Carol
Whiteneck's Home

 
July 30, Friday, 5:30 p.m.

1571 David Drive, Estes Park
Bring an appetizer and your preferred drink

Contact Anne Slack for questions at anneslack@aol.com

Your help needed at Estes Recycles Day
 

Tara Moenning invites all club members to volunteer at Estes
Recycles Day: a community recycling activity.  To sign up contact
Tara at tara@aspenbrookinvestments.com.

Saturday, August 7
9 a.m. - Noon
The event will be held this year at the Event Center Parking
lots. 
We will be providing the Shred-a-thon and cardboard
recycling stations, as well as traffic control. 
All events will be offered this year:  paint recycle, scrap metal,
electronics, and shredding.
Mark your calendars! The money raised at this event goes to
scholarships 

Give to our Foundation while you shop!
 

Do you find that you are placing Amazon orders more frequently
these days? Don't forget to help your Rotary Club of Estes Park
Foundation with every order. As a recipient of funds in
the smile.amazon.com, our foundation will receive a portion of the
sale. All you need to do its sign up to get the funds flowing. And
SHOP!

Go to:  smile.amazon.com. 
Choose the charitable organization by typing in Estes Park
Rotary Foundation. Our club and the Longs Peak club will
come up in the search. Click on Estes Park Rotary
Foundation.
Create a bookmark so every time you shop Amazon, you will
participating in the smile.amazon.com program.

  

Bulletin Editor

Anne Slack
(If you have any comments or questions, please contact the
editor)

Subscribe to Bulletin

Subscribe to our eBulletin and stay up to date on the
latest news and events.
Click here to sign up!

June 17 Duty Roster
 
Invocation: Presidents' Night
 
Song & Pledge: Changing of the
Guard
 
Guest Intro: Dunraven Inn on
Lake Estes
 
Scribe: Dale Bonza
 
Greeter: 5:30 - Social, 6:00 -
Dinner
 
Program Intro: 6:45 - Program

June 24 Duty Roster
 
Invocation: No Meeting
 
Song & Pledge: June 24 or July
1
 
Guest Intro: No Meeting
 
Scribe: June 24 or July 1
 
Greeter: No Meeting 
 
Program Intro: June 24 or July
1

Upcoming Events

Foundation Board Meeting -
Canceled
Zoom
Jun 17, 2021 
1:30 PM – 2:30 PM
 
Duck Race Committee Meeting
Zoom
Jun 17, 2021 
2:00 PM – 3:00 PM
 
Presidents' Night
Dunraven Inn
Jun 17, 2021 
5:30 PM – 7:30 PM
 
View entire list

Speakers

Jun 17, 2021
Karol Rinehart
Presidents' Night Dinner - no noon
meeting

View entire list

Birthdays, Anniversaries

Member Birthdays

Larry Williams
June 6
 
Wayne Andersen
June 10
 
Jim Whiteneck
June 18
 
Wayne Newsom
June 20
 
Tom Maher
July 2
 
Philip Moenning
July 3
 
Lee Lasson
July 5
 
Gregg Jurgens
July 13
 
Bill Solms
July 16
 
Jim Scritchfield
July 19
 
Don Widrig
July 24
 
Anniversaries

Jim Austin
Jean
June 8
 
Longley Parker
Julie
June 10
 
Bill Solms
Marianne
June 13
 
Don Widrig
Barbara
June 13
 
Anne Slack
Gordon
June 15
 
Bruce Brown
Marlene
June 17
 
Jack Overly
Mary
June 19
 
Ron Gordon
Vivian
June 19
 
Rick Taylor
Janet
July 7
 
Dmitri Galcovski
Yuliya
July 10
 
Mark Lee
Karen Lee
July 18
 
Doug Mann
Michelle
July 28
 
Join Date

Jim Whiteneck
June 1, 1994
27 years
 
Rob Cohen
June 1, 1990
31 years
 
Thor Homme
June 4, 2009
12 years
 
Jennifer Comstock
June 6, 2019
2 years
 
Jack Boatman
June 11, 2015
6 years
 
Barb Bibler
June 17, 2019
2 years
 
Harry Livingston
June 18, 1998
23 years
 
Ron Gordon
June 18, 1992
29 years
 
Dmitri Galcovski
June 19, 2014
7 years
 
Claudine Perrault
June 29, 2006
15 years
 
Karen McClure
July 1, 1993
28 years
 
Sandy Lasson
July 1, 2007
14 years
 
Guy Van der Werf
July 7, 1994
27 years
 

Executives & Directors

President
Bill Solms
 
President Elect
Jim Whiteneck
 
Treasurer
Longley Parker
 
Secretary
Jennifer Comstock
 
Sergeant-at-Arms
John Thomason
 
Past President
Dave Evans
 
Club Administration Director
Karol Rinehart
 
Community Service Director
Beth Weisberg
 
Fund Development Director
Karen Thompson
 
International Service Director
Ron Gordon
 
Youth/New Generation Services
Director
Sue Fereday
 
Membership Director
Anne Slack
 

Foundation
Officers/Directors

President

Madison Casey

Vice President and Treasurer 

Carl Robicheaux

Secretary

Dave Evans

Assistant Treasurer

Gregg Jurgens

Grants

Jack Boatmen, Carl Robicheaux

Scholarships

Anne Slack

Ernie Altick Program

Kathy Groesbeck, Dave Evans

Investments

Madison Casey

Trustees

Tom Gardner

Brad Rosenbaum

2020-21 Rotary International Theme
 

Rotary Club of Estes Park Welcomes You!
 

Learn more at: www.clubrunner.ca/estespark
Like us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/estesparkrotary

 
 
 


